
Your compassionate support is life altering.
 

Your dedication gave youth freedom and hope.

Nearly 500 enthusiastic participants, sponsors, and volunteers
packed the CMU courtyard on Sunday June 9. They celebrated
loved ones, connected with the community and raised
awareness and support for children who need our help. Cruisin'
to Change Lives was a tremendous success, raising over
$160,000, essential funds to further our mission. A special thank
you to Presenting sponsor, Fettes Family Foundation, for their
continued support of youth living with disabilities in our province.

Golfers enjoyed a fun day on the links at the Tee off for Ability
Golf Tournament, held June 20 at Breezy Bend Country Club.
Participants had the opportunity to learn more about how the
Rehabilitation Centre for Children supports children by trying
a robotic putting device and interacting with other adaptive
equipment at various holes across the course. The fabulous day
was capped off with a lively dinner emceed by Joe Aiello and
heartfelt remarks from Jacoby. Total funds raised .... an
incredible $100,000! Our gratitude to Canadian Tire for being in
the corner of these special youth.

2024 Ambassador Jacoby cuts the ribbon to start Cruisin' Presenting Sponsor, Canadian Tire, enjoys a day on the links at the

Tee off For Ability Golf Tournament.

You are helping create memories this summer!
Thanks to your generosity, the L.I.F.E Program’s Sun Summer Camp is in full swing, providing
youth with a parent-free week of their favourite activities. Fully funded by your donations, this
summer camp empowers youth living with disabilities to participate in adaptive activities tailored
to their unique needs. The camp promotes social, cognitive, physical development and fun
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https://rccinc.ca/
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=marketingwithoutborders&nav=e927818b-242a-423b-a608-237f17983ab8


through themed weeks, including art, music, cooking, wilderness exploration and swimming.
 
Sun & Fun Summer Camp would not be possible without the investment of The Winnipeg
Foundation, Rotary Club of Winnipeg West and Federated Co-operatives Ltd.

You are making a lasting impact on the lives of these amazing campers and they are so grateful.

Your participation spread smiles this spring.

Thank you Tim Hortons and everyone who
bought Smile Cookies this May. Your
commitment helped raise $288,000 in
Winnipeg, Selkirk, and Stony Mountain!
These proceeds are invested into
supporting children and youth living with
disabilities in our province, including
purchasing essential adapted equipment
and funding specialized programming.

​Your support, generosity and participation
in this year's Smile Cookie Week means
so much.

How you can get in on the action!

We have another delicious
ice cream sandwich

You don't want to miss out on
this All-Star Celebration

Share a little sweetness this
summer and help children



collaboration with Fête Ice
Cream and Coffee!

Available for delivery to your
organization or in store
purchase, Jacoby’s Grand
Slam Sammie mixes
Jacoby’s love for baseball
with the nostalgic Dunkaroo
flavour. Each ice cream
sandwich is $5 with a portion
of the proceeds funding
programs, equipment, and
services accessed by
children and youth at the
Rehabilitation Center for
Children.

For orders of 25 or more
treats, CRF will deliver to any
Winnipeg location for free!

Place Your Order

October 4 at The Met, 281
Donald Street. This year's A
Night of Miracles gala is a
nostalgic sports-themed
event. It promises to be a
tremendous evening
honouring Jacoby and his
peers.

The funds raised from this
magical night will truly
change lives by supporting
key areas not funded by
other sources, including
specialized equipment,
technology, adapted
recreation programs and
research.

Our gratitude to Gerry & Barb
Price, our Presenting
Sponsor.

Buy Tickets

and youth who need our help.

Lemonade stands are a fun
and low cost way to share
your passion for change
while raising money for youth
living with disabilities.

Imagine how many children
you can help just by
collecting donations at your
own community lemonade
stand!

To find out more about
organizing an event in
support of CRF, please reach
out to Monique Van Osch
at (204) 258-
6703 or monique@crf.mb.c
a
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